
Five hotels in Iowa City are offering a discount for you and your students who are 
attending our Regional Conference, November 2-3. Additionally, you’ll find a link 
that will lead you to other Iowa City area hotels and restaurants. Just a reminder, 
conference registration opens this coming Tuesday, October 1! 

These first two hotels, the Hilton Garden Inn and The Graduate are both within 
walking distance of the Voxman Music Building, the site of our conference and 
auditions. 

Hilton Garden Inn https://tinyurl.com/y3vahnkt  

The Graduate  https://tinyurl.com/y5je5y6j  

 

The next three hotels are within a short driving distance of the Voxman Music 
Building. 

The Hampton Inn Iowa City/University Area  https://tinyurl.com/y6bw7dww  
  

The Residence Inn Coralville and Fairfield Inn and Suites   
https://tinyurl.com/y3ru82uy  

 

Here is a link for other hotels and restaurants in Iowa City/Coralville: 

http://www.thinkiowacity.com/ 

 


